Sheffer, Vicki (CI-StPaul)

From: City of Saint Paul <cityofsaintpaul@public.govdelivery.com>
Sent: Monday, April 02, 2018 3:24 PM
To: Kantner, Libby (CI-StPaul); Ellickson, Joe (CI-StPaul); Gau, Rong-Hwa (CI-StPaul);

Dubruiel, Paul (CI-StPaul); Ben.Petok@ci.stpaul.mn.us; Burchill, Hannah (CI-StPaul); Van
Cleave, Tim (CI-StPaul); Sheldon, Tina (CI-StPaul); #CI-StPaul_WebMaster; Nelson, Pete
(CI-StPaul); Simms, Savannah (CI-StPaul); Sheffer, Vicki (CI-StPaul)

Subject: Courtesy Copy: SLV University of St. Thomas Graduation Commencements - May 19,
2018

This is a courtesy copy of an email bulletin sent by Vicki Sheffer.
This bulletin was sent to the following groups of people:

Subscribers of ENS - D13: Union Park District Council (716 recipients)

An application for a sound level variance has been received from William R. Carter, III, University of St.
Thomas, for the 2018 Graduation Commencements on Saturday, May 19, 2018 from 8:00 a.m. to 12:30 p.m.
and 4:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m. The event will be located at O’ Shaughnessy Stadium on the campus of the
University of St. Thomas. Further details concerning this event will be forthcoming.
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